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4.12.18 

Dear parent / carer, 

Tickets for the Christmas concert, years 1 – 6, will be on sale as from Thursday morning from 
9.30am. Tickets will be issued on a first come first served basis. Two tickets per family in the first 
instance to ensure that all children have someone coming to see them in their concert. When this 
has been achieved we will inform you of any spare tickets. These will also be sold on a first come 
first served basis.  

Tickets are £2.50 each.  

If you are unable to come to the school to collect tickets you can complete the form below and 
send the money into school with your child.  

This is the first year that we have been able to perform a concert on a stage in the school. We are 
trying our very best to ensure that we fulfil the needs of all families but we are also concerned that 
this may not please everyone. Please consider this but if you have any suitable suggestions they 
will certainly be considered. We appreciate your help in such matters.  

Many thanks, 

 

Louise Jefford 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Name of child __________________________________ Year _______________ 
 
Please tick which concert(s)  
 
 

Concert Number of tickets (tick two only) 

Tuesday Dec 11th  - am  

Tuesday Dec 11th  - pm  

Wednesday Dec 12th  - am  

Wednesday Dec 12th  - pm  

 

 
Amount enclosed ____________________ 
 
 

 


